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21st June 2023 
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our Design and Technology lessons this term, we will spend some time designing, 

making and tasting a salad.  Our preparations will include tasting different ingredients that 

we would like to use to help us create our healthy designs.  

 

As we will be eating the salad in school, please do make sure we have up-to-date allergy 

information and contact your child’s class teacher if you have any questions.  

 

Many thanks and kind regards,  

 

Mrs G Rocchio 

Year Leader 

 

 


